
I strongly oppose HR 3!  Representative Mike Nearman was elected by the people of House District 23 in a fair election.  
Representative Nearman has not been convicted of a crime, yet you are treating him as a criminal, what about Due Process?  If the 
people who elected Representative Nearman want to recall him that is our choice, it is not up to the House of Representatives to 
determine who gets to represent us.  Actions suggested by HR 3 are another dangerous step toward fascism.  We are a 
Representative Republic, we the people get to decide who represents us-not you!  Because Representative Nearman is a voice for 
the conservatives in Oregon you want him gone, even if it is in an unjust manner.
Let's talk about premeditation, antifa has training camps in which they teach people how to attack protestor.  our government 
leaders have allowed these violent, premeditated behaviors to go on for almost a year now with NO consequences.  You are 
HYPOCRITES!  
IF it is true that Representative Nearman intended to let the people in, I APPLAUD HIM!  It is the PEOPLES HOUSE, and you are 
the true criminals/tyrants for blocking us from the legislative process all under the guise of a "plandemic".  This is your plan to 
continue gaining more control by silencing the voices of conservatism. 

I strongly encourage you to vote AGAINST HR 3, do not expel Representative Nearman


